
Newsletter 16th September 

Attendance 12/09/22 – 16/09/22 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class School 

Attendance 

Lates 

Owls 94.7% 4 

Hedgehogs 98% 3 

Rabbits 95.4% 3 

1A 96.1% 0  

1B 99.4% 0  

2A 99% 4 

2B 100%   5 

3A 97.6% 8 

3B 98.3% 1 

4A 98.3%  6 

4B 95.8% 8 

5A 97.9% 6 

5B 96.3% 4 

6A 99.6%  7 

6B 100%   11 
) Lateness has a massive impact on children’s learning. Not only on 

the children that are late, but also on the children in the classes 

being disrupted. Please ensure your child arrives at school on time 

each day. 

97% and above 
Excellent 

95% to 96% 
Attendance is slipping and will be closely monitored 

95% or below 
Poor (high numbers of children are persistently absent) 

 

 

Announcements 

 

My child at school 

There are still 17 children’s accounts, 

which have not yet been activated. Can 

you please set this up ASAP. 

 

Upcoming events 

- Thursday 29th September – Year 1 

can come to school dresses as a 

Victorian Child 

- Tuesday 1st November – Individual 

and Sibling Photographs 

- Wednesday 2nd November – Friday 

4th November – Year 6 Robin Wood 

- Monday 23rd January – Class 

Photographs 

 

Contacting Class Teachers 

If Parents/Carers need to contact class 

teachers to arrange a meeting or to 

discuss any issues, this must be done 

through contacting the office.  

 

Appointments can be made by e–mailing 

office@mrpa.org.uk. Teachers should not 

be contacted through their school e- mail 

addresses. 

 

On very rare occasions, teachers may 

arrange for a parent to contact them 

directly regarding particular topics, but this 

should not happen as standard practice. 

Mrs Brennan does have direct contact 

with some parents, which has been 

previously agreed - this message is not 

applicable these cases. 

 

 

 

 

 

It would be great to see 

children create some 

artwork just like her! If 

you do, please bring it 

into school or share on 

Teams so that we can 

see your beautiful 

creations. 

 

mailto:office@mrpa.org.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Star of the week 

Owls Romy 

Hedgehogs Lyla Rae and Ethan 

Rabbits Beaux 

1A Lachezara for being a superstar. 

1B Sienna for a wonderful start to year 

one. Beautiful behaviour and a great 

‘can do’ attitude. 

2A Rayyan for Resourcefulness and 

Resilience. He is a lovely, hardworking 

addition to 2A. 

2B  

3A  

3B  

4A Zayn 

4B Josh 

5A Maisie C 

5B Scarlett for being an amazing role 

model. 

6A Adam S for excellent resilience and 

resourcefulness in all lessons. 

6B Sophia G 

 

High school open evenings 

Droylsden Academy – Thursday 29th 

September 6-8.30pm 

 

Mr SMith’S afterSchool 

clubs 

Mr Smiths after school clubs will be starting 

again next week on the following days. 

Please ensure you pre book your child to 

these clubs in order for them to be able to 

attend. This means selecting the days you 

would like your child to attend. Each 

session is £2 and the cut off time is the day 

before. To book on the clubs, select 

wraparound care on the My Child at 

School app under wraparound care. 

- Tuesday 3.30-4.15pm: KS2 

- Wednesday 3.30-4.15pm: 

Reception and KS1 

- Thursday 3.30-4.15pm: KS1 & KS2 

Please note: just adding money to the club 

does not secure your child’s place. You 

must select the day. 

School tie 

Please note that when purchasing a tie on 

the app, this can take a while for the 

payment to come through. The payment 

can come through after a couple of days 

or weeks, it depends on how long it takes 

payment to clear. Once the payment has 

cleared, Mrs Faulkner will then pass the tie 

to the child. 

Sport 

First competition of the new school year was on Wednesday 

and it was a very close local derby against St. Stephens. The 

girls were amazing and we just managed to get a 3v2 win.  

Reminder: We are closed on Monday for 

the Queens Funeral. 


